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COUNCIL COLUMN – WEDNESDAY 5 FEBRUARY 2025  

Next Council Meeting 
The next ordinary meeting of Council will be held on Wednesday 19th February 2025. 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE – NORTHERN DRAINAGE STORMWATER PIPE 

Narromine Shire Council would like to advise the community that construction works 
have commenced along Meryula Street, Narromine to improve the stormwater pipeline 
system. These works are essential to enhance drainage and mitigate potential flooding 
during heavy rain. Council asks residents to take note of any traffic management 
measures in place and exercise caution when travelling through the area. The project is 
expected to be delivered over a six-month period with completion by 30th June 2025, 
weather permitting. There will be various intermittent road closures during this time with 
detours and traffic management in place throughout different stages of the project. 
For further inquiries, please contact Narromine Shire Council via email 
mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au or call 6889 9999. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE - TRAFFIC CHANGES IN DANDALOO STREET 
Narromine Shire Council advises that under boring communication works will take place 
on Tuesday 4 February and Wednesday 5 February 2025. Affected locations include: 

• Both sides of the railway crossing on Dandaloo Street 
• From the railway line to first traffic island in Dandaloo Street 
• Temporary traffic changes and lane closures will be in place during this period 

along sections of Dandaloo Street. 
• Business have been notified. 

Council thanks all motorists and pedestrians for their patience and cooperation during 
this time. For further information please contact Narromine Shire Council via email 
mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au or call 6889 9999 

 
EXTENDED SCHOOL HOLIDAY HOURS 

NARROMINE AND TRANGIE AQUATIC CENTRES 
Please be advised that Narromine and Trangie Aquatic Centres will have extended pool 
hours during the 2024/25 Summer school holiday period effective from  
27 December 2024 through to 6 February 2025. 
During this time, the opening hours at Narromine Aquatic Centre will be 
Monday – Friday from 6.00 am to 8.00 am  
Monday – Friday from 11.00 am to 7.00 pm and weekends from 10.00 am to 6.00 pm. 
The opening hours at Trangie Aquatic Centre will be 
Monday – Friday from 6.00 am to 8.00 am  
Monday – Friday from 1.00 pm to 7.00 pm and weekends from 10.00am to 6.00pm. 
Narromine and Trangie Aquatic Centres will be closed on Christmas Day and will be 
open from 10.00 am to 6.00 pm on all Public Holidays over the summer period. 
Don’t forget - Free entry to Narromine and Trangie Aquatic Centres on Australia Day.  
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ROAD CLOSURES and ROAD SAFETY 
All road updates, traveller information and personalised alerts for all NSW roads including 
Narromine Shire Council’s roads please visit www.livetraffic.com/   
Up to date road closures and information is available 24/7 on livetraffic.com or by 
phoning council or via social media channels. Motorists are reminded to proceed with 
caution on all roads.  For any further information about Narromine Shire Council’s roads 
go to www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/road-conditions  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – SAVING WATER 
Narromine Shire Council thanks residents to continue their excellent water conservation 
habits. As we expect some extreme weather over the next few weeks, Council reminds 
residents not to water lawns and gardens during the heat of the day. For further 
information about water saving tips please visit Council’s website: 
https://www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/.../water-saving-handy-tips 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE - RESPONSIBLE PET OWNERSHIP 

There are legal requirements to microchip your pets by a certain age, but did you know 
you also have to register your pets? Pet registration gives you the ability to update your 
pets’ details if you move address, change contact details or if there is a change in 
ownership. Working dogs need to be microchipped and registered, though registration is 
at no charge! Find out more about microchipping and lifetime registration by visiting our 
website www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/microchipping-lifetime-registration 
 

WHAT’S COMING UP IN THE NARROMINE REGION 
8 February 2025 – Narromine CWA Friendship Morning Tea at Narromine Anglican 
Church Hall commencing at 10:00 am. Please RSVP to: narrominecwa@gmail.com 
10 February 2025 – Book Club at Narromine Library 5:30 – 6:30 pm call 6889 1088 
27 February 2025 – Narromine Region New Resident Night starting at 6:00pm. Soul 
Food Narromine. Please RSVP before Monday 24 February via email: 
mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au for further information call Council on 68889 9999. 
 
Share your event on the Narromine Region website and let us help promote what's 
happening in the region! Visit https://narromineregion.com.au/calendar 
 
Jane Redden 
General Manager 
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